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         May 12 Meeting

Business: 9:30 am, Fellowship Room, Peace
Lutheran Church, 2201 Rio Grande Blvd, CS
Program: 10:30 am, Helen Q, “The Language of
Flowers” and Installation of 2023-24 Officers.
Hostesses: Norma Jean S, Linda K, Phyllis P
From Greta M - The May meeting is a pot luck
social, meaning everyone brings a dish to share. 

A&M GC Community Service

Members voted to bring 1 or 2 potted plants
labeled and in wrapped pots to the May 12 GC
meeting to donate for a Mother's Day lunch at
Lincoln Center on May 12. Sherry McK proposed.

Budget Proposed for 2023-2024

The Budget Committee, Treasurer Susie O and
Ellen F, presented the proposed budget. Vote to
approve will be at the May meeting. Thanks to the
Budget Committee for reviewing needs and income.

Birthdays 

 2 Ellen F 16 Idalia A
 4 Janet D 18 Margaret G
10 Susie O 28 Margaret H
13 Susan W 31 Denise G

A&M Garden Club President’s Message

I hope you have had the opportunity to GROW
& ENGAGE this year.  My term is at an end and
we all look forward to the incoming A&M GC
President Linda K’s administration which takes
effect at Installation on our 5/12/23 meeting.

I would like to thank those
members of the club who have
always stepped up when asked
and sometimes just volunteered to
get things accomplished. 

I especially would like to thank
my 1st VP Michele W whose
tremendous support has made my
life easier this year. 

Heather

The A&M Garden Club is a  proud member of National
Garden Clubs, Inc.; South Central Region Garden Clubs;
Texas Garden Clubs; and District V Garden Club. 

A&M GC April minutes -
https://amgardenclub.com, 
then members-only, then meeting minutes. 

Thanks to Johanna R, Ellen F, Judy S for pictures 
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                       April 14 Meeting, Michele W Presiding                                                    Youth Entries & Awards



Heather W receives
Adult awards TGC
State Convention

Heather W Youth
awards from TGC
President Gwen DeW

April 14 A&M GC Meeting

Jane C gave the NGC minute -
Revitalizing Garden Club. Khris T
gave horticulture tip - Scoops.
Door prize won by Johanna R 
donated by Linda K. Hostesses:
Susie O, Martha G and Gretta M.

Garden Club Meetings

Heather receives TGC
Adult and Youth Awards at
TGC in San Antonio.

NGC: www.gardenclub.org 
SCR: www.scrgardenclubs.org  
TGC: www.texasgardenclubs.org 
A&M GC: https://amgardenclub.com/ 

June 4-10 National Garden Week - Volunteer &
help with Library display at CS Ringer Library and
other libraries 

June 13 District V Summer
Workshop, Mason 

TBD Fall Meeting, Temple 

March 27, 2024 Spring Dist V 

Community Service - Book Donation

Thanks to Judy S for donating “Butterfly Bill”
book on April 27 to the Bryan’s Mounce Library.
Michele W and Judy
S presented the book
to the Children's
library staff as a
butterfly reference.
They received a very
gracious reception. A
book will be donated
to 2 other libraries.

Ways and Means April

A&M GC members brought many plants.

 Planting Workshop 

Thanks to Judy Schafer for hosting April 26. GC
members prepared 330+ plants for the July
garden
community
activities.
About 25
different
kinds of
plants that
will be
available. 
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